
Announcements

Congratulations to Tessa Bender and Claira Dannefer on receiving all league recognition in volleyball 
and to Callie Powell for getting honorable mention.

Read & Discover Book Club is meeting today during seminar in Ms. Schmidt’s classroom.


Today by seminar is the final day to donate nonperishable items to the FFA food drive for Neighbor to 
Neighbor. The boxes are color coordinated to match the candidate colors and are underneath the 
trophy case in the main entrance of the school.  The totals as of 8:30 this morning are: Grant-312, 
Braden-309, RJ - 256, Triston -28, Ayden-7.


Yesterday's Spirit Week winners are best-dressed award goes to Keaton Hargrave and Mrs. 
Hacker.  Congratulations!  Thanks for participating.


TOMORROW's spirit week theme is Candidate Colors! Be sure to stop by the Photo Booth in the 
cafeteria with your friends or even by yourself.  We choose the best-dressed winner from these pics so 
be sure to find a time to stop in!  Seniors we know you're out for lunch but the photo booth is open all 
day so stop by the cafeteria when it's convenient for you.


On Friday during seminar the Cowboy Joe candidates will perform their campaign skits in the 
auditorium and voting will be open to cast your ballot.


The night that reigns supreme above all other Cowboy Joe Nights is happening Friday.   We are moving 
this event to the high school gym due to extreme weather...... Make plans to attend Cowboy Night on 
Friday at the high school from 6 to 8 pm. Cost to enter is $3. Games, free food and crazy amounts of 
laughs and memories will be had. Plan to compete with your team for an extremely valuable trophy and 
bragging rights. And, of course..... the 2022 Cowboy Joe will be announced! Don't miss this!


The tryouts for the AHS Two Steppers will be Tuesday., Nov. 15 from 6:30-7:30, Wednesday, Nov. 16 
from 5:45-6:45, and. Thursday, Nov. 17 6:30-7:30.


The National Honor Society will have a meeting during seminar on Monday, November 14th.



